
 

 

   National Disaster Management Office 

    Government of Vanuatu   

                              REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW PROVINCIAL EMERGENCY OPERATION 

CENTRE, (PEOC) MALAMPA PROVINCE, LAKATORO, MALEKULA 

The NATIONAL DISASTER MANAGEMENT OFFICE invites contractors to submit proposals for the 

construction of a new Provincial Emergency Operation Centre building for MALAMPA PROVINCE. 

Interested bidders may obtain the RFP documentation from the National Disaster Management 

Office (NDMO)  (refer to address below) from Monday 7th  of August 2017 during official hours. 

The documentation will be available upon request in both hard copy and soft copy (electronic 

format). Preferred method of inquiry is by email, for administrative related queries, at 

swelegtabit@vanuatu.gov.vu; and for technical related queries, at iiercet@vanuatu.gov.vu 

Applications should be submitted in a sealed envelope and delivered to:  

The Director 

National Disaster Management Office 

Ministry of Climate Change and Infrastructure 

PMB 9107, PORT VILA, VANUATU  

by latest 10:00am Friday 1st September 2017 and be clearly marked “ RFP 02/17/NDMO 

Construction of New PEOC Building Malampa.” 
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